Mrs. F.A. Slichtenbree-Tiddens International Archief voor de Vrouwenbeweging Balboastraat 20, <u>Amsterdam-W</u>

10.7.61

Dear Mrs. F.A. Slichtenbree-Tiddens,

I just came back from Portugal where I have stayed a few months instead of a few weeks as I had planned when I left Holland!... This is the reason why I did not say anything about the books I have borrowed from your Library. I do apologize very much for this delay and ask you if it would be possible that I still keep the books for a certain time as they are giving menaderal valuable help for a research work I am doing on the role of women in the Church in collaboration with a priest from the Anglican Church. If you are so kind as to allow me to keep them can you tell me how long can I still keep them without making any special arrangement again?

I thank you very much for the help to my work.

With my kindest regards,

yours sincerely

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo

